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New Days...New Ways...

The recent months of pandemic precautions and
restrictions have forced us to change some of our
methods in continuing the work of Lifeline
International.

Everyday we are depending more on social
media and Internet services for correspondence,
board meetings, discipleship teaching, financial
transactions and video conferencing.

Our overseas networks
have requested that we
continue to engage their
leaders with Zoom video
sessions. These group
video sessions  can be a
bit more challenging when

doing them internationally.  Some of our ministry
associates are 12 time zones away in Asia, so our
mornings and evenings have become important
times to communicate with them. Additionally,
Internet speeds in other
countries can be          poor
and leader’s home
environments can come with
barking dogs, crowing
roosters and active children
home from school.

Susan’s church work has also required her to make
the same changes as she works with ministry
network leaders, local staff and leading small
groups.

COVID-19 RELIEF CONTINUES

The world has suddenly changed and we must stay
in step with the new challenges that it presents. To
this end, a new website is now being
constructed to accommodate the changes we
are making in online communications. The site
will be more interactive with videos, up-to date
news and additional methods for giving.  Coming
soon.

We continue to receive calls for help from our
contacts who are suffering because of the Covid-19
pandemic. Many cannot work and are restricted to
their homes. Many third world governments are
not able to bring any necessary aid to their
population, so the crisis has created an
opportunity for the local churches to fill in the
gap.

Lifeline partners are
supplying funds to
help our overseas
family of believers
and assist them in
their outreach to
their communities.

Last month, we  supplied food for dozens of
communities in 8 nations through established
relationships we know and trust. They have activated
their church members to prepare and distribute food
and supplies to their areas.



Lifeline International is a non-profit, tax exempt
organization.  Donations are tax-deductible and
support national evangelists and ministries, church
planting efforts, the purchase of bibles and literature
and a variety of other missionary projects.

PERSONAL OR BUSINESS CHECKS The
majority of donations are received by check in the
envelopes we provide with our monthly updates.

AUTOPAY Donations can be made on a monthly
cycle with the auto pay system available as a
service from your local bank. The bank sends a
check on the dates and intervals you choose. There
are no fees involved and your bank handles the
postage.

ONLINE GIVING can be done through our web site
at www.ReachOurWorld.com or through PAYPAL.
Fees are absorbed by the ministry.

DONATING YOUR MINIMUM REQUIRED
DISTRIBUTION from a traditional IRA, SEP, or
SIMPLE individual retirement account. This option
has good tax benefits.  Call us for information.

Being a giver into the work of the Kingdom of God
has substantial reward in this life and more so in the
age to come More information on this matter can be
accessed at these reliable sources: Matthew 6:3-4,
Luke 6:38 and 2 Corinthians 9:6-12  THANK YOU!

The pastors have been faithful to send pictures
and give reports of their relief work. They have
organized their members to prepare and distribute
the food to villages near and far.  Some remote
mountain villages have been in great need, so the
church has been the loving hand of Jesus to
supply their need.

The donations we have received have enabled
us to meet the present needs and also
establish a relief fund for the future.  These are
uncertain times and the bible tells us these are
only “birth Pangs” that will increase in intensity in
the last days.  We want to be there as an
organization to be a supply for the family of God.
Thanks to all the partners who have been so
generous.

We will keep you informed of the needs and
continue to give you the reports and testimonies of
those who have benefited.  You are blessed!


